
 

Oct. 15 - Academy in session 
Oct. 19 - End of Quarter 
Oct. 20 - Board Meeting at 5pm. Work session   
 begins at 4:30. 
Oct. 21 - No Preschool 
Oct. 30 - Halloween Carnival 2:00- 4:30 
 Raffle begins at 4:30 
 

               

Student Flights 
 

Dr. Wade took six of our students on 
a flight in a Piper Cherokee on 
September 11th. What  excitement! 
Watch for news on more flights 
happening soon. Thank you Dr. Wade 
for providing a once in a lifetime 
experience! 
 

     
   
 
 
 

 

 Preschool News 
 
Ms. Bobette Faux, our Preschool 
Director is excited to announce Mrs. 
April Patton as our full time Teaching 
Assistant in Preschool. Miss Jamie is 
leaving to pursue other adventures. 
We wish Miss Jamie the best of luck 
in her new endeavor. 
 

Sep/Oct. 2021 

 

Elections 
 

 The Lake George Charter 
Board will be having an election in 
early November. Three positions are 
available for the five member 
Board. If you are interested in 
running for the Board, please submit 
a Letter of Intent to Dr. Lee Wade 
before  Thursday, October 14th at 
4:00 pm. 
   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Spirit 

 
 Please show your  school 
spirit by wearing a really cool Lake 
George Lion’s shirt or the school 
colors (red and blue) every 
Thursday. The class that shows the 
most spirit will be treated to a party 
at the end of every month. 
Lion’s Pride PTO will be selling 
shirts every Wednesday after 
school. T-shirts are $8 and Long 
sleeved shirts are $10. Adult and 
child sizes cost the same. 
 
  
 

 LAKE GEORGE CHARTER SCHOOL  

 

Lionõs Pride 
 

 We are in full swing plan-
ning our annual Halloween Carnival. 
We will need lots of volunteers to 
make this a fun and successful event. 
The carnival is our biggest fundrais-
er. Please contact  
lionspride@lgcsco.org for more in-
formation. 
 Thank you to all who partici-
pated in our Meet and Greet on 
Thursday, September 2nd. Stay tuned 
for more information, as we have lots 
planned for the school year and we 
need your help! 
 

  
Thank You!!! 

Thanks to everyone who came to our 
amazing open house. It was fun 
watching the kids meet new friends 
and get reacquainted with old friends. 
 
  
 

 Volunteers 
  

 If you are volunteering, 
please make sure to sign in and log 
your hours into the notebook in the 
entryway. If you would like to volun-
teer, you will need to be fingerprint-
ed. Please stop by the office for more 
information. 

 

Student Absences 
  
 Please let the office know if 
your child is absent for illness, ap-
pointments, vacations, etc. You may 
call 748-3911 ext.102 to leave a mes-
sage. 

 
CHARTER BOARD  

MEETING 
Wednesday, October 20th 

At 5:00 
Work session at 4:30 

Welcome Back!  



 Thank you Rick! 

  
 “I believe in volunteer 
support.” Recently the word went out that 
our maintenance folks at Lake George 
Charter School lacked basic tools needed 
to do their jobs. In came Rick Favinger 
with a $250.00 donation of needed tools in 
a tool bag attached to a belt he hand 
crafted! Recently the Lake George Charter 
School sent the word out that we needed 
our grass cut. One Saturday, four mowers 
showed up to help. Through Lion’s Pride 
and other means of communication, we 
can put the word out to our community for 
help, donations, or writing for grants. 
While the Mill Levy will be tremendously 
helpful, it is our citizens who bring all the 
resources together to make our Charter 
School flourish! Thank you Rick! (This 
picture was taken September 5th by Dr. 
Wade with Rick and our Maintenance 
supervisor, Tonia Montgomery. We would 
also like to give a big “Thank you” to 
Barry and Tara Jensen for their donation of 
tools and a tool box.  

Sep/Oct. 2021 

 
Fire Prevention 

Month is 

October 

 

 The Lake George Fire 
Department will be talking to 
classes about Fire Safety. Watch for 
more information. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Dismissal 
  
 Please be aware of our 
dismissal procedures. Our first 
priority is to keep the students safe. 
We request that parents stay in their 
vehicles, and students enter from the 
sidewalk or passenger side. 
 With our increased 
enrollment, we also have an 
increase in vehicle traffic. It’s 
extremely important to keep the 
flow of traffic moving along. Thank 
you for your continued patience. 
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Development 

Committee 

 

 Our Development Committee 
is dedicated to writing and finding 
grants. We are determined not to just 
rely on state or government funding, 
but with volunteering, seeking dona-
tions and fundraising, we will reach 
our Strategic Goals to expand our 
school and educational programs and 
decent salaries for workers. 
 

Submitted Respectfully, 
 

Dr. Lee Ann Wade 
Interim Administrator 
Lake George Charter 

 
 

 

New Staff 
 

We would like to welcome our new 
staff to the Lake George Charter 
School: 
 
Administrator - Dr. Lee Wade 
Kindergarten - Ronika Swinhart 
Third Grade -  Ann Wallace 
Fourth/Fifth Grades - Vicki Cooper 
Academy - Felicia Davila 
Reading Math Interventionist - Caren 
White 
Counselor - Keith Marcantel 
Special Education– Katherine (Kitty) 
Pollock 
Kitchen Support - Anissa Smith 
Paraeducator - Megan Wingert 
Paraeducator - Sarah Obregon 
 
Also, we are fortunate to welcome 
back our amazing kitchen manager, 
Diana Zaccagnini. 


